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HB4776 AS REPORTED WITHOUT AMENDMENT Sponsor Rep. Steve Vear
Committee HEALTH POLICY

Analyst(s) Schneider, Bob Completed 6/5/01

State Fiscal Impact Local Fiscal Impact

Cost None Cost None
Revenues None Revenues None

The bill would add new provisions related to the licensure of nursing home administrators to the Public Health Code and 
repeal current law provisions related to the licensure of nursing home administrators in the Occupational Code.  Since the 
bill does not make substantive changes to either regulatory requirements or fee provisions, it would have no fiscal impact on 
the State or on local units of government. 
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